
Help protect your baby
There is a lot of whooping cough 
around at the moment. Babies are 
at most risk, especially in their first 
weeks of life.

Expectant mothers can help 
protect their baby by getting 
themselves vaccinated against 
whooping cough, from 16 weeks 
of pregnancy.

Don’t take the risk.  
Act now to protect your 
baby from whooping 
cough from birth. Contact your GP 
or midwife to get the vaccination.
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